
 

There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following

achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance

Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and student

accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and

follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

 
Student Success

Automotive Technology
Automotive Technology student Jake Criollo was
recognized for the “Fighting Heart Award” at the
First Year Experience (FYE) Celebration in May
2023. 

Performance Excellence

Administrative Professional Workshop
In May, the IIC hosted the Administrative
Professional Workshop, a full day of workshops
and training for the administrative assistants at St.
Philip’s College.

Principle-Centered Leadership

Grant Counseling Session
Dr. Irving-Conaway and Becca Barnard attended
a grant counseling session with the Institute for
Museum and Library Services to discuss SPC's
application for the African American History and
Culture Grant.

https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/leadership/president/presidents-newsletters/
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